
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
TOWN OF GORHAM, NH 

Budget Committee 
The Public Hearing for the proposed 2022 Budget for the 
Town of Gorham will be held on Wednesday, February 9, 
2022 at 6:30 pm in the Medallion Opera House, 20 Park 
Street, Gorham.  Snow date is Thursday, February 10, 
2022. The public is invited to attend.  The venue is 
handicapped accessible. Wearing a mask is required and 
social distancing protocols will be in place. 


